From: Andrea

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: YES on Dash-3 Amendment to HB 2525A
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 2:34:11 PM

Dear Committee Members,

I am writing to urge you to please vote YES on the Dash-3 amendment to HB 2525A to
require that game meat donated to charities be free of lead ammunition. We all know that
lead is toxic and extremely dangerous for children, let alone our environment. Please do not
expose children who rely on charity food provisions to be exposed to lead as a result of lead

ammunition.

Please vote in favor of the Dash-3 amendment to HB 2525A -- this is a common sense vote.

Thank you
Andrea Kozil

3346 SE Wvaerleigh Blvd. Portland OR 979202
503-550-2798
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